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A big thank you to our Volunteers  
 

Writing this article in recognition of those 

people who give their time so freely  

and selflessly in our community ä our  

volunteers, gives me much pleasure and 

makes me feel extremely proud and  

humble at the same time by the awesome 

people we have in our community.   
 

Some of you might recall the Volunteer Awards we had  

in the past and it was always challenging to decide on a 

winner as all our volunteers are winners.  This year,  

I would like to take the opportunity to commend all our 

volunteers for making Mackenzie such a special place, 

especially during one of the most challenging times in 

modern memory.  
 

So many people in so many different ways give amazing 

support to our communities.  We saw first-hand the value 

of a strong voluntary group in the Mackenzie during the 

lockdown as our community has come through much 

stronger and more resilient.  Even after lockdown, every 

day our volunteers still give so much yet expect so  

little.  The work they do determines whether our  

communities thrive, or simply survive, whether ités a  

hand up instead of just a hand out. 
 

I would like us all to pause and give thanks to our  

volunteers for their selfless acts of support to those in 

their time of need.   They donate their time and talents  

so generously and passionately in service of others.   
 

As Mayor, I would like to recognize all our volunteers for 

the work they do.  I applaud you for your kindness, your 

inspiration and I hope that you will stay inspired in what 

you do.   
 

Through your dedication and commitment, you make the 

Mackenzie the best community in NZ to live and work in.  

You all deserve the accolades bestowed on you. 
 

 

Our most grateful thanks  

Kindest Regards  

Mayor Graham Smith  

National Volunteer Week 2020 runs from June 21-27.  

This yearés theme is Te Hua o te Mahi Tahi   

- the benefit of working together  ל-
 

Working collaboratively as we come out of COVID-19 will 

make our communities stronger and volunteers will  

continue to play an integral role in this.  

Elder Abuse - help is just a phone call away!  
 

We all want to feel safe in our homes and communities. 

Unfortunately, that is not the case for us all.  Elder abuse  

is a hidden problem that is often not reported because 

family members are involved. Do not think this isnét  

happening in our Mackenzie community! It is something 

that the victims find so hard to talk about ä those they 

love treating them like this. However many an outsider  

can see what is going on and we can only encourage the 

victim to get help.  
 

FACT: 81% of alleged elder abusers are family members 

FACT: 57% of alleged elder abusers are adult children  

or grandchildren. 
 

We continue the fight against elder abuse through raising 

awareness, making it clear just what elder abuse is, as we 

want to make sure all older folk feel safe in their own 

home. 
 

Elder abuse can take many forms ä a family member  

taking control of finances, suggesting the older person 

stay in their home rather than going into care when they 

need it, because it COSTS! Not visiting and refusing  

contact, hurtful words and actions, threatening and black-

mail type behaviour, not allowing contact with grand - 

children and ones the older person loves! So many forms 

exist!  
 

Together, we can help vulnerable older Kiwis feel safe in 

their own home. World Elder Abuse Awareness Week runs 

from 15-22 June and this year the focus is on why èElder 

Abuse Hits Close to Home.é 
 

A lot of older people donét want to feel like a burden to 

their family and donét speak up, so elder abuse is often a 

hidden issue within Aotearoa or attached with a lot of 

stigma.  Older folk are our living treasures and deserve to 

be treated as such! Help us care for them as you will want 

to be cared for some day!  
 

 

Need help or advice or someone to talk to about this  

topic!     Call Sarah Hendry 03 687 7372  or talk to Anne at 

Heartlands Fairlie and she will get Sarah to contact you!  
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Whatõs Happening!  


